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February 1, 2010 

The Honorable Antonio Villaraigosa 
Mayor, City ofLos Angeles 
City Hall, Room 3 03 
Los Angeles, CA 900 12 

Attention Pamela Finley 

Dear Honorable Mayor: 

ANTONIO R. VILLARAIGOSA 
MAYOR 

RICHARD M. TEFANK 
EXECLJTIVE DIRECTOR 

NICOLE C. BERSHON 
INSPECTOR GENERAL 

EXECUTIVE OFFICE 
POLICE ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

100WEST FIRST STREET, SUITE 134 
Los ANGELES, CA 90012·4112 

(213) 236-1400 PHONE 
(213)236-1410FAX 
(213) 236-1440 TOO 

BPC #ll-0026 

RE: DONATION OF PROFESSIONAL SERVICES OF DR GEORGE KELLING TO 
CONDUCT A FOLLOW UP PROJECT OF THE SAFER CITIES INITIATIVE, 
VALUED AT $14,760.00, FROM THE LOS ANGELES POLICE FOUNDATION, FOR 
THE BENEFIT OF THE LOS ANGELES POLICE DEPARTMENT 

At the regular meeting of the Board ofPolice Commissioners held Tuesday, February 1, 2011, the 
Board APPROVED the Department's report relative to the above matter. 

The Board requests, subject to your approval, that this matter be forwarded to City Council for their 
approval. 

Respectfully, 

BOARD OF POLICE COMMISSIONERS 

/Y7 a~~~ ~e_A;~._,; 
MARIA SILVA 
Commission Executive Assistant 

Attachment 

c: Chief of Police 
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January 14, 2011 
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TO: The Honorable Board of Police Commissioners 

FROM: Chief of Police 

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF DONATION 

RECOMMENDED ACTION 

1. That the Board of Police Commissioners ACCEPT and TRANSMIT to the Mayor and 
City Council the donated professional services of Dr. George Kelling to conduct a follow 
up project of the Safer Cities Initiative. 

DONOR INFOHMATION: 

Los Angeles Police Foundation (#297-1 0) 
Ms. Cecilia Glassman 
515 South Flower Street, Suite 1680 
Los Angeles, California 90071 
(213) 489-4636 

DISCUSSION 

ITEM AMOUNTN ALUE: 

Renewed professional $14,760.00 
services of 
Dr. George Kelling 

The donation is for the benefit of the Los Angeles Police Department. Dr. George Kelling will 
conduct a follow up project on the Safer Cities Initiative. The project will research the effects of 
the Safer Cities Initiative on the five communities in Los Angeles. This will include collecting 
crime statistics, analyzing the continued decline of crime, reevaluating new strategies for 
continuing crime reduction and assessing the quality of life improvements in the five 
communities today. This information will be compared to the previous project to identify the 
success of the Safer Cities Initiative. 

The donation is not technology-related, and no maintenance, repair or replacement is required for 
this donation. The City will not incur any costs by accepting this donation. 

Administrative Services Bureau has reviewed the donation and determined that it has been 
submitted in accordance with Section 5.467 et seq. of the Los Angeles Administrative Code, 
which provides for the receipt and acceptance of donations to the Police Department. 



The Honorable Board of Police Commissioners 
Page 2 
1.10 

If you have any questions, please contact Sergeant Jaime Marin, Office of the Chief of Staff, at 
(213) 486-8740. 

Respectfully, 

CHARLIE BECK 
Chief of Police 

Attachments 



December 29, 2010 
1.1 

INTRADEPARTMENTAL CORRESPOND~NCE 

TO: Commanding Officer, Administrative Services Bureau 

FROM: Chief of Police 

SUBJECT: REQUEST TO ACCEPT DONATION 

RECEIVED 
OEC 29 2010 

ADM\N\STRATIVE 
SERV\CES BUREAU 

kt}~'\~\0 

It is requested that Administrative Services Bureau approve and forward correspondence to the 
Board of Police Commissioners to accept the solicited donation in the amount of$14,760.00 from 
the Los Angeles Police Foundation. 

The donation is for the benefit of renewed services of Dr. George Kelling to conduct a follow-up 
project on the Safer Cities Initiative. The project will accomplish the following tasks: 

o Research the effects of the Safer Cities Initiative on the five communities in Los 
Angeles today 

• Collect crime statistics in the five targeted communities 
• Analyze the continued decline of crime and reevaluate new strategies for continuing 

crime reduction 
Assess the quality of life improvements in the five communities (i.e. reduction in the 
number of people living in the streets of Skid Row, increased number of people 
visiting MacArthur Park, etc ... ) 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact Sergeant Jaime Marin, Office 
of the Chief of Staff at (213) 486-8740. 

tA~ .. 
CHARLIE BECK 
Chief of Police 



515 S. Flower Sl., Ste. 1680, los Angeles, CA 90071 
Phone: (213) 489-4636 
Fax: (213) 489-4697 
tracy@lapoUcefoundation.org 

To: ASB 

Fax: 213-485-8125 

RECEIVED lvvo(Y 1 D 

DEC 2 7 2010 J0 

ADMINISTRATIVE 
From: Tracy SzpeinskP.ERVICES BUREAU 

Pages: 3 {includes Cover) 

Phone: 213-485-3277 Date: December 21, 2010 

Re: Grant Request #2010-036 CC: 

Attached is the latest grant request. 

Grant Application received: 

Grant Received from: 

Contact: 

Phone#: 

Grant Name: 

Grant Amount: 

Aprll26, 2010 

Office of the Chief 

Commander Rick Jacobs 

(213) 486-87 40 

George Kelling- Safer Cities Revisited 

$14,760 

Please e-mail this information to Administrative Services Bureau 
or if you have any questions, please contact us at 213-486-7060. 
Thank you. 



2010 GRANT APPUCAriON 

Grant Number ;J/J/ Q -~~ _ {office use only) 

Dote~.i.ZO· 10 Amount Requested; ~·~4,760 

Contact Name{s): 

Commander Rick Jacobs for Chief of Pol1ce Charlie Beck 

bepartmenffUnit: 

Office of the ~hief 

Phor.·e Number: 2 i3A 136-.8740 Fax Number: 213-48€-8750 

E-mall A<ldross: 22267($,1avdJad~y.org 

Narne of ProgramfEquipm(!nt requesting funding for: 

10 . .-.1 ?.;:46'?7 
/':1(' 

Provid\! a brief description and the nued for the programlequlpmtmt (w~e additional papijr ii needed): 

Hns ihls programlequiprnen! prEviously been r!l'qucsted through the clty budget? NO 
If yes, please list the most recsnt date of submhn~lon and the result. 

if no, pleas~ explain the reason wily lt was not sl!bmitted. 

lhere IS r.c IC•nger fur.dli1~ i1 tha City of Los Angelss budget to :;onjuct any fc-llovrup ;::.1 :he Sa!er Cities 
woj::cL · 

What objadivcs will be accomplish£;>d if the lunding is granted? 

Continued crime decline arld qm:liity of lite irnprovem?nt ln the f:ve comr1uni1ies 111 Lt:. .rider th .s proposal. 



HP~-2G-201e 13:29 FROM:LRPD/ -p 213 ~86 8727 
\ 

Hoween the foundation evaluate !in.u:cess if til& funding il granted?(# o1 paopfe served, objectives reacred, 
st.nveys, etc.) 

.. Crime statisfi: in frve larga\ej rommunlties 
• QuaHty o~ lile improvement (I.e. reduction in fJ people livif19 on 1re strwl in Skid Row, increased# peopls vtsllir.g 

MacArthur Pari<., etc.) 

Pleas& llst or attach an itemized list for ~xpenses or a qoote from equipment manufacturer on vendor's 
l~tl:e rile<~d, 

Please see attached proposal ror budget detail. 

Has your commanding officer approved this reqtWst'? YES 

Name of commanding officer. Ch1ef of Police Charlie Beck. 

~I C--~~· ---------------
Send complo gran1 appl tion form by fax (213) 489-469T or email bryan@lapolh::efoundatlon.org or 
can Beth Ryan at (213) 489-4636 with any questions, comments ot concerns. 


